
	
	

IMPORTANT	NOTICE	
	

San	Antonio	College	administration	and	Student	Success	offices	will	
be	closed	operating	with	limited	services	Friday,	May	24,	2019	to	

allow	staff	to	attend	the	annual	Staff	Development	Day.		
	

Maymester	classes	will	meet	and	academic	offices	will	be	open.		
	

Regular	operating	hours	will	resume	on	Monday,	May	27.	
	

Please	note:	SAC	will	be	closed	on	Fridays	during	the	summer	
months	beginning	the	week	of	June	3,	2019.			


